
     

           

     

 
 
 
 

Independent Auditors’ Report on Compliance with the Public 
Funds Investment Act 

 
 
To the Board of Trustees 
Tyler Junior College District 
Tyler, Texas 
 
We have audited, in accordance with the auditing standards generally accepted in the United States of 
America and the standards applicable to financial audits contained in the Government Auditing 
Standards issued by the Comptroller General of the United States, Tyler Junior College District's 
adherence to the requirements of the Texas Public Funds Investment Act. During the year ended 
August 31, 2016, Tyler Junior College District was in compliance in all respects with the requirements of 
the Texas Public Funds Investment Act 
 
 
 
 
 
Certified Public Accountants 
 
Tyler, Texas 
November 30, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 


